
 

 
21st April 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please see message below from Network Rail. 

Network Rail - Trespassing on Railway Lines 

Due to the very high level of trespassing on the tracks by young people in your local area, 

Network Rail in partnership with Learn Live are working to help raise awareness to students 

across the UK educating them about the dangers of the train tracks through interactive digital 

delivery. 

Network rail has asked us to share the relevant safety video with you during this difficult 

time, to help educate students before going back to school and help to protect them while 

being off school.  

We have made things easier for you to watch the safety videos by just entering the 

email railsafety@learnliveuk.com 

Secondary school version: Age 11-16  

https://learnliveuk.com/network-rail-secondary-school-safety-talk/  

 Please note these are the recommended age ranges, we would always advise you to view 
the clips first to gauge suitability for your child. 

 The session is less than 15 minutes and explains why it is important to stay safe near the 
tracks.  

 Over 1 million students, parents and teachers from across the UK have significantly 
decreased the number of trespasses in their area through watching the safety clip. 

Thank you for supporting this message and for helping raise awareness to keep your young 

people safe. 
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